
Public Notice 

We regret to inform that the scheduled Entrepreneurship Development Progarmme  

“IIHR Technologies to Promote Women Entrepreneurship and Empowerment” from 

21st  to 23rd June 2023, has been postponed due to unavoidable circumstances.  

 

The new dates of the rescheduled EDP will be published on the website soon. 

 

Regards, 

Nodal Officer, BPD 

 


